
From: /o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=8b66d1fca77f4f3e85ef10fc31cf8cf0-matt de fer on behalf of
/o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=8b66d1fca77f4f3e85ef10fc31cf8cf0-
matt de fer </o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=8b66d1fca77f4f3e85ef10fc31cf8cf0-matt de fer> 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 9:21 AM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Reaching out to understand 

Andy,

 

I hope all is well with you.

 

I wanted

 

Matt de Ferranti

Member, Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 300

Arlington, VA  22201

mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us

(703) 228-3130

 
Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests.

 


